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17th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we are sure you are aware, preparations are underway for our Year 6 production and the 

children have now been given their roles.  

The title of our production this year is: ‘The X Factory’, we are sure you are looking forward to 

seeing it.  

This week, your child will come home with their script and a suggestion of a costume for their 

character. It would be helpful if you could look at home to see if your child already possesses 

these items/attire. However, if they do not, please do not feel that you must purchase anything. 

Please let us know if you foresee costumes being a problem.  

For the evening performances, we will need the children to arrive at school at approximately 

6:15pm to get changed and organised.  

Below are important dates for your diary: 

WC 5th June  Swimming begins Every Monday afternoon 

Tuesday 4th July  End of year 

performance  

7pm evening 

performance  

Wednesday 5th July  End of year 

performance 

7pm evening 

performance 

Tuesday 11th July  Leavers’ party  6-7:30pm 

Wednesday 12th July Leavers’ assembly  Approx 9am  

 



 

If you wish to purchase a ticket for our end of year performance, we are kindly asking parents and 

carers to contribute a minimum of £3.50 per ticket. This has been set up on ParentPay. Your kind 

donations will go towards materials for the show including singing and stage lessons.  

 

If, for whatever reason, you cannot attend the evening performances, please contact us as we 

have a small number of tickets available for our dress rehearsal, which will take place during a 

morning.  

We are very much looking forward to inviting you to these events.   

Many thanks, 

The Year 6 Team.  

 

 


